
From: paul gardner
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 3:30:41 PM

To whom it may concern, 

Please vote YES on HB2314!!! With increased traffic in the Portland metro area it would be of
great benefit for those who choose to do so to have the ability to share lanes on a motorcycle
or scooter. 

Thanks
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